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As a property owner in Clackamas County, I am opposed to allowing the ODFW 

authority to make decisions regarding predatory animals on personal property. 

Adding regulations and restrictions could be dangerous and even life threatening for 

both adults and children working and/or playing on their own property. Predatory 

animals present a very real danger at times. If property owners are forced to jump 

through hoops to protect their property, livelihood, and family members I fear that 

ODFW will be the cause of loss of life, injury, and destruction of the livelihood of 

homeowners. Please do not allow this bold and dangerous interference.  


